
 

 

 
 

 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 

Hospital main entrance closed to vehicles this weekend 
 
Drivers asked to use Armstrong entrance laneway until October 31 
 
October 25, 2016 - Kingston, ON - Beginning on Thursday evening, the laneway that leads to the 
Kingston General Hospital’s main Kidd-Davies entrance will be closed to vehicles while it undergoes 
asphalt and concrete repairs. This important work will improve safety as it will allow KGH to even out 
the pavement and fix potholes. 
 
The main entrance doors will remain open to pedestrians while the work is completed. Vehicles that 
are dropping off or picking up patients and visitors are asked to use the Armstrong entrance located 
off of Lower University Avenue.  
 
Security staff will be stationed at both the main entrance and the Armstrong entrance to direct traffic 
and assist patients and visitors in getting in and out of the hospital.  
 
The laneway will re-open to regular traffic on the morning of Monday, October 31.  
 
Quote 
 
“This is important work that must be done to continually maintain our facilities and support outstanding 
patient care,” says Allan McLuskie, Director of Facilities Management. “We have planned this project 
so that it will have as little impact on patients and families as possible.” 
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John Pereira 
Strategic Communications Advisor  
Kingston General Hospital 
613-549-6666 ext. 6875 
pereiraj@kgh.kari.net 
 
 

 

ABOUT KGH 
Kingston General Hospital is a community of people dedicated to transforming the patient and family experience 
through innovative and collaborative approaches to care, knowledge and leadership. As southeastern Ontario’s 
leading centre for complex-acute and specialty care, and home to the Cancer Centre of Southeastern Ontario, 
KGH serves almost 500,000 people through its Kingston facility and 24 regional affiliate and satellite sites. Fully 
affiliated with Queen’s University, KGH is a research and teaching hospital which is home to 2,400 health-care 
students and 175 health researchers. KGH is ranked as one of Canada’s Top 40 Research Hospitals by 
Research Infosource. To learn more, visit www.kgh.on.ca or join the conversation at www.kghconnect.ca 
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